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From: Mike Applegarth
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: FW: Keep Bulk Waste Pick Up
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:33:28 PM


 
As a Sandy resident, I am very concerned when I hear there is talk of stopping bulk waste pick up. 
 
This service is needed to help our neighborhoods stay in great shape. Many people help the elderly
with things they can't do on their own when the helper knows the waste is picked up. 
 
Please continue this program.
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